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Mr Godsway Dzoboku

5th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers
Year 10 has a fantastic opportunity to visit Sheffield College on the 29th June 2023.

We are asking the whole year group to use this day to see what the college is able to offer
students after they finish their GCSEs.

To book in their day, students will need to visit the Year 10 google classroom and look at the
assignment ‘Sheffield College Open Day’ and complete the EventBrite form.

Please ensure that your child has signed into the Year 10 classroom. If they haven’t then
please ask them to go to google classroom, click on the ‘plus’ icon and use the class code
mymaeml to join.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me on e.bryan@city.outwood.com

Kind regards

Mr Edward Bryan
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